NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our community. The agencies in need of members are governmental or quasi-governmental organizations that require people who are familiar with the agency and are willing to give of their time and talents. At the February 8, 2012 meeting of the Parish Council, individuals are scheduled to be appointed to the following agencies:

- Bayou Blue Fire Protection District Board: (Two vacancies). Interested individuals must be resident property taxpayers of the Bayou Blue Fire District (Terrebonne Parish side) and interested in the administration of fire protection services in the area.
- Recreation District No. 1 Board: (One vacancy) Interested individuals must be residents of the recreation district and be willing to attend regularly-scheduled meetings to discuss and take action on matters pertaining to recreational facilities and activities therein.
- Downtown Development Corporation: (One vacancy) Individual to be nominated by a garden club. Interested individuals must be citizens of Terrebonne Parish and interested in the future development of downtown Houma.
- Terrebonne Parish Tree Board: (Two vacancies) Interested individuals must be residents of the Parish, and be able to attend regularly-scheduled meetings of this board.
- Fire Protection District No. 10 Board: (One vacancy). Interested individuals must be resident property taxpayers within the boundaries of Fire District No. 10, and interested in the administration of fire protection services in the area.
- Broadmoor Tree Fund Advisory Board: (Two vacancies) Interested individuals must be residents of Broadmoor Subdivision and interested in the financial management and maintenance of the oak trees therein.

Anyone interested in serving on any of these boards should contact the Council Clerk's Office (985-873-6523) or cdpoche@tpcg.org so that an Application to Serve form may be obtained, completed, and returned to the Council Clerk's Office. A brief resumé and/or letter of interest in serving should also be prepared and submitted.

If anyone has questions on the duties of a Board or needs help with the application process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above referenced telephone number/email address.

CHARLETTE D. POCHÉ, COUNCIL CLERK TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL * * * * * * * *

PUBLISH: MONDAY, JANUARY 30, 2012 CHARGE TO: TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL SEND TO TRI PARISH TIMES: JANUARY 26, 2012